
 

 

8th January 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Following our consultation meetings for parents and governors for the 

implementation of the RSE (Relationships, Sex Education) Curriculum, we 

are inviting those parents who wish to view the resources we will use, to a 

meeting on Thursday 6th February at 3.30pm in the hall. 

 

Please complete the slip and return to school if you wish to attend the 

meeting. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs L Reilly 

PSCHE Co-ordinator 

 

 

RSE Meeting 6/2/20 at 3.30pm 

 

Name of Child ______________________    Class ________________ 

 

Name(s) ___________________________ will attend the meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


